
　Shintec Hozumi Co., Ltd. was selected as a fieldwork destination for Kyoto Municipal 
Saikyo High School, and four students visited the company on October 12, 2021.

　On the day of the event, we heightened the exchange through actual operations 
of our transport robots, group work to introduce the robots, and round table discussions 
with employees.
　It was a day that energized the attitude of the students who drew their visions 
for the future and acted with curiosity.

　We would like to express our deepest gratitude to the students, 
teachers, and Kyoto Municipal Saikyo High School for visiting us.
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